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MEDIA RELEASE 
AAT COMMENCES MANAGEMENT OF APPLETON DOCK – PORT OF 
MELBOURNE 

For Immediate Release – April 1, 2014 

Effective from 1st April 2014 AAT assumes the management and operation of 
Appleton Dock under its open access regime. As part of the Port of Melbourne’s 
Port Capacity Project to cater for the dislocation of automotive and RoRo trade 
due the impending closure of Berths 3-5 at Webb Dock East, AAT will 
supplement its existing automotive terminal facilities at Webb Dock West with 
Berths B to E at Appleton Dock. 

All enquiries regarding Appleton Dock should be directed to AAT’s Melbourne 
Terminal Manager, Evan Wissell on (03) 8698 6936 or 
evan.wissell@aaterminals.com.au. 
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